SHIVAJI COLLEGE HINGOLI

Department of Sports
Annual Report
2020-21

In this academic year from March 2020, the government banned gatherings due to
the spread of the Kovid-19 virus. The sports competitions could not be held due to
the central government and the state government prohibiting the holding of inter-
college sports competitions. Therefore annual planning could not be done. Sports
competitions could not be held this year, but the government allowed ON LINE
training to increase the knowledge of the players so that they do not become
mentally exhausted. So students, players were guided through Zoom meeting,

through video, through notes. However, Hon. Sir it is a humble request to accept
the annual report.
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